
Free Meals Program 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to announce that the federal government has extended the free meals 
program for our schools through December 31st. This means that any child in our schools is 
entitled to free breakfast and lunch. 

Food Service will be offered in all schools when in session and also curbside pick up on 
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.  

One breakfast and one lunch per student per day is available either in school or for pick up by a 
parent/guardian. A designated parent or guardian must be listed for curbside pick up service. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Kathy Weinborg, Food Services Director at 
any time at 914-693-1500 ext. 3011.  

Click here to Sign up for Food Service Orders 

 

HERE IS HOW IT WILL WORK: 

Springhurst Elementary: 
If your child is in the AM Session, they will be able to have breakfast in cafeteria upon 
entering the school. If you choose to sign up for Food Service click on the link provided 
above, a lunch will also be delivered to them in the classroom at dismissal. On Tuesday they 

will also receive meals for Wednesday unless you would prefer to pick up curbside. 

If your child is in the PM Session, they will be able to have lunch in the cafeteria upon 
entering the school. If you choose to sign up for Food Service click on the link provided 
above, a breakfast for the next day will also be delivered to them in the classroom at 
dismissal. On Tuesday they will also receive meals for Wednesday unless you would prefer 
to pick up curbside. 

 

Middle School: 
Middle School student will have the opportunity to eat lunch in the cafeteria on Monday, 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. On the days the student is not in school meals can be 
picked up curbside (days and times to follow.) If you choose to sign up for Food 
Service click on the link provided above. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform


High School: 
High School Students are welcome to all meals, breakfast and lunch in the cafeteria, 
Mondays, Tuesday, Thursdays and Fridays between the hours of 11am and 1pm. Curbside 
pick up is also available. If you choose to sign up for Food Service click on the link 
provided above. 

 

Virtual Learners: 
Curbside Pickup is available at the HS entrance/ commons door 43 from 9:00am-
10:30am only. 

 Monday for Monday breakfast and lunch 
 Tuesday for Tuesday and Wednesday breakfast and lunch 
 Thursday for Thursday and Friday breakfast and lunch 

If you choose to sign up for Food Service click on the link provided above. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAjE2XZMSUE5F7V_f0SCxRZY2QcD5lyeDtn1BarLYDXPZRvQ/viewform

